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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2019 11:53 AM


To: Maria Rea


Subject: ROC Solutions, Gaps and high level shasta comments


Maria,


Have a look at this summary of commitments, gaps and shasta comments. This is intended to be internal for


Barry to use during the DOI meeting tomorrow. This could also have broader use for continuing the discussion


with Reclamation, but would probably need to be re-packaged, stripped of the Shasta comments part and


possibly need to smooth out the tone a bit.


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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